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WELCOME BACK
Although we haven't been
able to welcome everyone

back in the way we had
hoped, 2021 is off to a great

start for Alveley.

THANK YOU'S
January has been a challenge for
everyone and we would like to

thank our whole Alveley Primary
community for their amazing

support and hard work to get our
children ready to learn.

DISTANCE
LEARNING

A look at some of the distance
learning we have been

working on this month.

M o n t h l y  N e w s l e t t e r

WELCOME BACK!
We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas break, it feels like a long
time ago now doesn't it?!  We are thrilled to welcome the children
back, whether in school for critical worker families and vulnerable
children or online for our home learners during lockdown. 



DISTANCE LEARNING
Our teachers have worked extremely hard to create weekly learning packs for all of our children and we are
thrilled with the work that has been submitted on Tapestry. We know how challenging distance learning
can be and we are so grateful for your hard work completing it. All of the weekly summaries are available
on the school website under the Home Learning 2021 tab on the main index.

POSIT IVE POSTCARDS
We have been absolutely delighted with the hard work that our distance learners have been completing and
every week class teachers have been awarding positive postcards to a couple of children to thank them for
uploading their fantastic work onto Tapestry.



PARENT FEEDBACK
We are so grateful to parents and carers for devoting so much time to helping the children with their home
learning. We know how difficult it can be to juggle work and home commitments and we are so happy to
see so much time and effort going into learning at home.

We have had some fantastic feedback so far, and we are working hard to implement changes where
necessary to make the process as simple and effective as possible for our learners and their families.  We
recently sent out MS Teams access to students to enhance our current home learning offering and we are
really excited to see classes come together to use it. All of the children have access to additional support
should they need it, so please do not hesitate to contact us via Tapestry or email if you need us and we will
do our best to help you as quickly as we can. As always, we thank you all for your patience and support.
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COMMUNITY PROJECT
CHALLENGE
It has been wonderful seeing so many of you getting out and
about and enjoying our beautiful local area this month.  As a
whole school challenge, we would love you to think of
something you could do to look after it and the wildlife
within it over the next few weeks until the end of half term! 

Some ideas to try could be to create a recycled material bird
feeder or maybe a hedgehog house? We would love for you
to work with your families to come up with some of your
own ideas too.

As always please keep us updated on Tapestry with your
projects so we can see your projects and stay safe while you
are out and about.

THANK YOU SO MUCH
To finish, we would like to say a HUGE thank you to the wonderful members of our local community
who kindly donated laptops and devices for our children to use while learning remotely. We are so
grateful to have such a kind and generous community here at Alveley and look forward to the day when
we can come together in person to thank you all for your ongoing support.


